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Lashley, Joy  (PUC)

From: Van Gerpen, Patty
Sent: Monday, April 26, 2021 2:18 PM
To: Lashley, Joy  (PUC)
Subject: EL21-011

Please post the following under Comments and Responses in EL21-011. 
 
-Patty 
 
  

From: South Dakota Public Utilities Commission 
Sent: Saturday, 24 April 2021 09:42:53 (UTC-06:00) Central Time (US & Canada) 
To: PUC Docket Filings 
Subject: General Information 

Last Name: cox 
First Name: brent 
Company: Town and Country Plumbing 
Address: 729 marshall street 
City: sturgis 
State: SD 
Zip: 57785 
Phone: 6057205063 
Fax:  
Email: brent68cox@gmail.com 
Comments: Black Hills Energy wants to change the Tariff rate it charges to customers who use private wind or solar to 
generate power. "Black Hills Energy says it would not discourage renewable energy generation and says they support 
the expansion of renewable energy in the region." C. Matteson KOTA Clearly this is an effort to stop most if not all 
people from installing renewable forms of energy. The reason I believe they are not going after those who have already 
installed solar or wind is that they would end up in a massive suit to pay for the cost of installing these private 
generating plants as well as the future loss to these people. It would be tens of millions. No one can afford to install 
these solar or wind plants without getting a substantial benefit from it. This company is in my opinion is attempting to 
stop all future efforts of people who want to use our public grid to help them utilize renewable energy. Please do not 
allow any of this to happen. Please think of the future of this nation and what these individuals are working to fix. Thank 
you  




